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DON’T BE A R.I.N.O. 
(Rotarian In Name Only!) 

ROTARY PRAYER 

 

Oh Lord, and giver of all good, we 

thank Thee for our daily food. 

 

May Rotary friends and Rotary 

ways, help to serve Thee all of our 

days. 

18 September, 2020 
Volume 38, Number 11 
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 WICHITA FALLS 

NORTH 

President of Rotary International:  Holger Knaack  
District Governor:  Roger Paschal 

OFFICERS AND BOARD OF DIRECTORS – 2020-21 

President: Clint Wood  ~ President Elect:   

Secretary:  Tom Sheriff ~ Treasurer:  Ann Lucas  

Executive Secretary:  Jeani Secord ~ Sgt. at Arms: Larry Gunnell  

Directors:  Clint Wood – Phil Waggoner ~ Gary Southard ~ Mike Crocker 

  Tom Cale ~Tom Sheriff & Troy Secord  (PDG Ex-Officios) 

Website:  www.wichitafallsnorthrotaryclub.org  

 

 

 

 

 

                          
 

This is an airman from the 364
th

 at SAFB that graciously helped Larry with flags 

on Labor Day. 

 

          
 

Several of our club members made a donation (that the club collected and 

donated) to the Community Food Bank at Scotland Park Elementary.  Pictured is 

Ann, Joe Clement, Jeani, Troy, Clint and Mike.  GOOD JOB! 

 

 

 

http://www.wichitafallsnorthrotaryclub.org/


FUTURE PROGRAM ASSIGNMENTS 

 

September 18 --------------------------------------------------- Phil Waggoner 

September 25 --------------------------------------------------------- Tom Cale 

October 2 ---------------------------------------------------------- David Collins 

October 9 ---------------------------------------------------------- Mike Crocker 

October 16 ------------------------------------------------------- Larry Gunnell 

October 23 --------------------------------------------------------- Ajay Kumar 

October 30 ----------------------------------------------------------- Ann Lucas 

November 6 ----------------------------------------------------------- Bill Neale 

November 13 -------------------------------------------------------- Rob Noble 

November 20 ------------------------------------------------------ Jeani Secord 

November 27 ----------------------------------- No Meeting (Thanksgiving) 

December 4 -------------------------------------------------------- Troy Secord 

December 11 -------------------------------------------------------- Tom Sheriff 

 

NEWS FROM OUR LAST VIRTUAL E-MEETING: 

 

Thanks to President Clint, the meeting was held live and in living color at 

the Vantage Point Condomenia. 

The Rotary Prayer was led by President Clint.  The Pledges were led by 

Gary. 

The brag bucket was fed by Tom S., Clint and Gary. 

A club anniversary was announced for Gary.  Congratulations! 

Bill reported that Gina is still about the same. 

Tom S. introduced Howard Berg as today’s program.  Howard is known as 

the World’s Fastest Reader.  He gave us a few clues! 

President Clint let the club know that our District Grant Application for 

funds for River Bend Nature Center has been approved.  Also the money 

that we had donated to River Bend had been matched by another donor.  

The Secords donated another $1,000.00 to River Bend and it had been 

matched as well.  

 

                    

President Clint is donating books to the River Bend Library. 

        

President Clint making a donation to the River Bend Nature Center.  

Several Rotary North members and RBNC workers were present. 


